
 

 
 

 

Memo 
 
Date: July 28, 2025 
 
To:  Priests and deacons  
 

From:  Renee Ponce, assistant, Office for Divine Worship 
 

Re:   Reminder—Extraordinary eucharist and lector training (English) 
 

 
Join the Office for Divine Worship for a free training in English for lectors and 
extraordinary ministers of Holy Communion on Saturday, August 16, at the 
Chancery, 2401 Lake Park Drive SE, Smyrna, GA 30080. 
 
Training for extraordinary ministers of holy communion will be 9:30 - 11:45 
a.m. There will be a light lunch at noon, followed by lector training from 12:30 - 
2:30 p.m. 
 
Please RSVP at the link below by Friday, August 8. 
 
Register here. 

https://archatl.com/online-forms/training-for-coordinators-of-extraordinary-ministers-of-holy-communion-and-lectors/

